Amanda Baryenbruch

From: Margaret lannitello <maiannitello@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, April 19, 2021 10:19 AM
To: Amanda Baryenbruch; Justin Nickels

Subject: External: Public Comment April 19th Common Council Meeting

Dear Mayor Nickels and Common Council:

Thank you for your service to our city.

As a resident of Manitowoc, I ask the mask mandate be ended.

Additionally, I support the appointment of Gregg Wolf and Aaron Erdmann to the Manitowoc Library Board of Trustees.

Sincerely, Margaret Iannitello Manitowoc, WI

Be Alert!

This is External or System generated Email. Please verify before opening any links or attachments.